
April, 2025 (Club)

NEWSLETTER

** Public Holidays
Classes will not run on any public holidays. This has been taken into account regarding your fees, and your payment for that
month will be reduced accordingly. Classes run as normal on the days either side of the public holiday. Eg. no classes on Cup
Day (Tuesday) but normal classes will run on the Saturday and Monday before.

** Events - please see page 3 for full calendar of events
More information will be available closer to the dates for each event.

Coming
up...

School Holidays
A reminder that all classes run as normal through all school holidays up
until the Christmas break (with the exception of public holidays)

Easter Holidays
Classes will NOT be running on Friday, April 18th, Saturday, April 19th
& Monday, April 21st.

ANZAC Day
Classes will NOT be running on Friday, April 25th

Pick up a colouring sheet from reception (or print the colouring sheet from the newsletter),
colour it in and return it to reception.

We will have a special prize pack for the winners in each of the following age groups:
4 years and under
5 - 7 years
8 - 12 years
13 - 17 years
18 years and over (yep, that includes the parents!)

COLOURING
COMPETITION

Enter our Easter Colouring Competition!

Entries close Wednesday, April 16th. Winners announced Thursday, April 17th.
Please put full name, age and parent name on the back of the colouring sheet.



Have you collected you 2025 t-shirt?
A reminder for you to collect your gymnasts club t-shirt from
reception if you haven't done so already. We are so happy to
see so many gymnasts proudly wearing their 2025 t-shirts!

Each gymnast receives a club t-shirt as part of their registration
fee. Additional t-shirts can be purchased for $15.00.

Drop by reception to grab your gymnasts 2025 t-shirt. Available
in sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, S, M & L.

Our club handbook will be emailed out within the next few weeks. Please take some time to have a
read through to familiarise yourself with our policies.

Parent Handbook

Competition News - Knox Invitational, March 23rd
Congratulations to our ALP gymnasts who competed at their
first competition for 2025. We look forward to seeing their

progress through the competition season.

ALP Level 8 ALP Level 10

Vault - 3rd Place - Indi

Bars -
2nd Place - Indi

3rd Place - Sabine

Beam -
3rd Place - Sabine

6th Place - Indi & Isobel

Floor 4th Place - Rahni
3rd Place - Indi

6th Place - Isobel

All Around - 2nd Place - Indi

Team 4th Place Mixed Team
2nd & 5th Place Mixed

Team

The safety of our gymnasts is our top priority. This includes ensuring they are being collected safely
from the gym after their class.

If you are late to pick up your child by more than 10 minutes, we ask that you please come into the
gym and notify our reception staff that you have arrived. The coaches often are heading straight into
another class so they cannot always supervise pick up but if there are any children waiting to be picked
up after a few minutes, the coach will ask them to wait with the reception staff. We appreciate parking
and getting out of the car can be an inconvenience, however this system allows us to maintain a secure
and organised environment for all our gymnasts, staff, and parents.

Late Pick Up Reminder






